NOTICE TO EMPLOYEES

Grandfather Status Approved

All active employees who are currently in DROP (deferred retirement option plan for Parochial
Retirement System) or enter by December 31, 2014, or who have already participated, are
eligible to continue group health insurance coverage with St. Charles Parish, upon becoming
Medicare entitled.

An Ordinance to provide for the annual appropriation of funds necessary to finance the Parish
portion of the retiree health insurance premiums in accordance with the St. Charles Parish
Retiree Health Insurance Policy is on the Parish Council Agenda for tonight’s meeting at 6 pm in
the Council Chambers.



